
Item 4 of Central York Fire Services — Joint Council Committee Minutes of April 7, 2015 
regarding feasibility of a consolidated fire service. 

WHEREAS the consolidation of Aurora and Newmarket fire services into Central York 
Fire Services has achieved efficiencies through enhanced levels of fire service provided 
at a significantly reduced cost; 

AND WHEREAS consolidation with additional municipalities may achieve further 
operating efficiencies, improved department structure, increased service level(s), and 
cost avoidance opportunities; 

BE IT RESOLVED THAT staff be directed to prepare correspondence to the Council of 
the Town of Richmond Hill pursuing interest in the consolidation of CYFS with the Town 
of Richmond Hill Fire Service; 

AND THAT the correspondence be brought before both Councils of Aurora and 
Newmarket for approval and signed by Heads of Councils before submission to 
Richmond Hill Council. 


